

Executive Committee Report

b.15

Churchill Square Development Options

Recommendation of the Committee

That the approved 2011 budget of \$250,000 be released to allow Administration to enter into a management contract with The Edmonton Arts Council for the promotion and programming support of the Square.

History

At the March 23, 2011, Executive Committee meeting, the March 23, 2011, Corporate Services Department report 2011PMO003 was considered and the following motion was passed:

That Administration provide, for the April 6, 2011, City Council meeting, a report outlining all of the expenditures, both administrative and programming, related to the Square.

Attachment

March 23, 2011, Corporate Services Department report 2011PMO003